
 
 

10th April 2025 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

As we near the end of the term and approach the joyous celebration of Easter, we are reminded of 
the powerful message it brings: hope, renewal, and new beginnings. Just as Christ rose from the 
tomb, we too are invited to rise above life’s challenges and trust in the promise of brighter days 
ahead. The Resurrection of Jesus reminds us all that, no matter the difficulties we face, there is 
always hope for a fresh start. 

It has been a truly remarkable Spring term here at St. Mary’s, and we couldn’t be prouder of the 
children. They have demonstrated excellence not only in their academic achievements but also in 
how they embody the values of our school. The children understand that, like Mary, they are special; 
they are chosen; they are loved. Inspired by Mary’s courage to say ‘YES’ to God’s call, they, too, have 
embraced new opportunities with open hearts — and like Mary, when they say yes, their lives can 
change for the better. 

Each day, the children of St. Mary’s come to school with enthusiasm, curiosity, and energy. Whether 
in the classroom or throughout the school, they are fully engaged in their learning and committed to 
the high ambitions we have for them. It is clear that they are making wonderful progress and 
continue to grow in their understanding across the curriculum. 

As we break for the Easter holidays, we pray that you and your family find peace, rest, and joy in each 
other’s company. May this season of resurrection fill your hearts with renewed hope and inspire you 
to embrace the new beginnings that lie ahead for all of us. 

With every blessing 

A McClurey & N Bennett  
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●​ 1.5.25 Resurrection Cross - please can all children bring in a single stem flower  
●​ 2.5.25 Phonics Screening Check meeting for Year 1 parents: 9am in the hall  
●​ 2.5.25 VE Day street party in the afternoon - children are invited to wear 

red/white/blue or their own clothes and bring in a small amount of party food to 
share with their classmates. Please note: no nuts 

●​ 5.5.25 BANK HOLIDAY  
●​ 8.5.25 Reception Book and Breakfast 8:45 - 9am in the classroom 
●​ 12th May -  15th May Year 6 SATs 
●​ 20.5.25 Key Stage 2 FASE Reading Session 8:45 - 9am in the classrooms 
●​ 22.5.25 May Crowning - please can all children bring in a single stem flower  
●​ 23.5.25 - Parents are invited into class 2:45 to share this week’s other faith 

learning 
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